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Sometimes a “thank you” just doesn’t seem 
enough. The parishioners of Saint John the 
Evangelist always seem to go way above and 
beyond to show their caring and love for our 
community.  Once again we wrapped and stuffed 
over 500 Christmas Sneaker bags thanks to 
the generosity of all of you.  These gifts were 
distributed to Naples Park Elementary and 
Guadalupe Social Services in Immokalee.

God bless each of you during this blessed holiday, 
and we pray that you all have a prosperous and 
healthy New Year.   — Ladies of Charity
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